Mark Masons’ Hall
86 St James’s Street, London, SW1A 1PL

2 December 2021

R.IN1.Kt. S Roberts
Intendant-General

Dear Mr Roberts
The Grand Sovereign’s Care for Children Fund

On behalf of the Grand Sovereign, Most Illustrious Knight Graham Leslie Flight,
G.C.C., I would like to thank you for your most generous donation of £50.00 on
behalf of the Lincolnshire Pre Loved Regalia sales for the Grand Sovereign’s Care for

Children Fund.

As you know, the Fund was established early in the new millennium and the first
significant contributions were to Great Ormond Street Hospital and for the rebuilding
of a girls orphanage, in Sri Lanka, following the tsunami disaster in 2004. Since
then the Fund has consistently given to Children’s Charities around the world,
especially those related to the Children’s Hospice movement.

Yours Sincerely
Lindov
Linda Read

Charities Finance Manager
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